
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED AS 

SCREENING OFFICERS 
LOCAL LODGE 16 – VANCOUVER 

SCREENING OFFICER RALLY @ YVR  
NOVEMBER 19, 2024 

 
Dear Members: 
 
Further to our bulletin of November 5, 2024, a rally will be held at YVR on November 19, 2024, 
between 12:00 – 14:00. 
 
We will meet at the Local 16 offices in the Domestic Terminal Building, 4th Floor, Room 4212B.  IAM 
Representatives from the Canadian Territory, Transportation District 140 and Local 16 will march with 
Members to a curbside location.   
 
If you are not scheduled to work on November 19, 2024, we hope you will attend and ask that you 
wear all black if possible.  If you are scheduled to work that day, we encourage you to join us before 
or after your scheduled shift.  We will be outside, so dress appropriately for the weather conditions.  
 
Please join us to educate the public and send a message to the employer and CATSA. 
 
It’s time to demand the Respect and C.A.R.E. culture you were promised. 
 
We remind our members that you should at all times comply with screening procedures and while on 
duty and follow the CATSA issued SOP’s.  Thank you for your support, patience and solidarity and 
your continued professionalism in preserving the safety and security of the public.   
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

      
Tania Canniff      
General Chairperson     
Transportation District 140    
IAMAW     
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